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CGISC Rec - Styrofoam Recycling at the Depot
Presented by: Councillor Watkins

RECOMMENDATION(S)

That the polystyrene (Styrofoam) recycling program at the Mike Mitchell Recycling Depot continue to
operate as a permanent program funded for 2020 in the amount of $8,000 from the Stabilization
reserve with consideration of funding in future years from utility rates for recycling.

PURPOSE OF REPORT

The purpose of this report is to bring to Council a recommendation from the February 10, 2020
Community Growth & Infrastructure Standing Committee meeting.

Report Date: February 18, 2020
Committee: Community Growth & Infrastructure Standing Committee
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